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11 November 2022 
 
Our Ref: LMi/IGi 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Foodbank Donations – Christmas 2022 

The Allerton Grange Sixth Form Student Leadership Group has selected North and East Leeds Foodbank as its 
chosen charity to support this Christmas. 

We are therefore launching a whole school initiative to collect as many foodbank donations as possible. All 
Year Group Pods will have a collection box, and we are asking for donations of food and hygiene items that 
are desperately needed by the North and East Leeds Foodbank. There will also be a large collection box in 
the main reception area, for additional donations from students, families, visitors and staff. If you are a 
business owner and would like to make a larger contribution, please contact me at 
louisemills@allertongrange.com. 

We hope that this will help to enable as many people, and families, as possible to remain healthy throughout 
the winter. 

Please find overleaf a list of items that are welcomed, and items that are not accepted by the North and East 
Leeds Foodbank. 

We understand that many families are already struggling with the rising cost of living, so any support that 
you can offer to our chosen charity would be greatly appreciated. Donations can be made between Monday 
14 November and Friday 9 December. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Mills 

Sixth Form Progress and Welfare Manager 
louisemills@allertongrange.com  

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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Food Items Hygiene Items 

Tinned spaghetti Shampoo 

Tinned fruit Conditioner 

Tinned vegetables Body wash/shower gel 

Tinned  Soap 

Milk (UHT or powdered only) Toilet paper 

Porridge oats/muesli/granola Liquid hand wash 

Tinned tomatoes Washing up liquid 

Tinned rice pudding Toothbrushes 

Tea bags/instant coffee Toothpaste 

Tinned fish  

Tinned meat  

Jam/honey/peanut butter  

Biscuits/chocolate/crisps/snacks  

Instant mash potato  

Jars of pasta or curry sauce  

Long life fruit juice  

Tinned soup  

Tinned custard  

 

Items that are not accepted 
Bleach, razors, perishable items and baby milk, and donations of pasta and/or tinned beans are discouraged 
at this time. 


